
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

February 19, 2019 

School News: To All Academic Team Members:  We will be boarding the bus tonight at 3:30 p.m. for the 
meet at New Castle.  Please be prompt. 
 
Art Club Members fundraising money and supplies need to be turned in today or tomorrow to Mrs. Reed 

 

Do you want the opportunity to change someone’s life forever? By donating blood, you have that chance - you 

have the potential to save up to 3 lives every time you donate. The National Honor Society will be hosting a 

blood drive on March 5. And we are asking you to give! In order to donate, you must be at least 16-years-old, 

weigh at least 110 pounds and be in good general health. If you are 16 and want to donate, you must have 

parental consent. If interested, sign up for a time outside Mrs. Dorrel’s room. If you have questions see Mrs. 

Dorrel or Mrs. Hofer. 
 

Attention all Spanish club members.  We will be meeting Thursday after school to work on the piñata.  Please go online 

TODAY and pick a t-shirt.  And dues are due March 1st to Senorita Worcester. 

Fine Arts team will be meeting Wednesday after school and Friday before school. 

Dancers for the musical need to attend musical rehearsals Tuesday and Friday the next two weeks. Rehearsals begin at 
3:30 

 
Tickets for the high school musical are now on sale at the high school office. Into the Woods follows the characters from 
several Grimm Fairy Tales as they each embark on journeys to get there.  Then discover their Happily Ever After and how 
far they will go to get their wishes. The production takes place March 7 at 6:30 pm and March 8 & 9 at 7:00 pm 

 
PARENTS: UCHS is a closed campus. Students are not allowed to be called out/leave for their lunch time. 
Please refer to page 28 of the handbook if you need further information.  
 

GUIDANCE NEWS:   

FFA NEWS:  

ATHLETIC NEWS: Boys Basketball @ East Central 6PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 


